Nov 12 2013 Vermilion Co Board Meeting Dave Miles rural Armstrong

First I would like to thank all the veterans for your service. It is because of you I can be up here and have my voice heard. Thank you

As to what Invenergy's council Mr. Blazer said last month.

#1 We never said where not happy with Mr. Schomer.

He and Mr. Donahue mislead you on that period.

#2 Mr. Blazer said it cost more for the study. I quess being 250 feet further from my home and 25 feet from my property line cost more. So be it. I probably saved them money since they already had a lease agreement with the ground next to mine where the study is being done and he did not have to spend time on paperwork. He later stated that it was to be done at the property lines according to IPCB standards. So in other words he did not need to be on my property at all.

It does not make any difference where it is it is still loud.

On another note it seems to me since it was brought up to the board that the GIS contract was in question. Mr. Weinard started using the media and other things to put us wind people in a bad light which is far from truth we are not that way. We are just standing up for what we think is right and should not be put in this light. I guess I am finding out what politics are all about and I don't like it.

Also in my opinion it is a conflict for Mr. Marron who sits on this board to talk to anyone about wind turbines. I have a pretty good idea of what turbines pay per year and his family could make up to three quarters of a million dollars or more from Invenergy with the rent of the construction lay down site and the turbines on their land.

Good for them, but I still see it as a conflict.

I think the board should not let anymore turbines into the county until all county residents are protected.

I will leave on a quote from a uncle who once told me "Don't ever lie to them and then you don't have to remember what you said".

Does anyone have any questions? Thank you, Dave Miles